
 
Rio de Janeiro, April 15th 2017 

 
The CBVL (Brazilian Hang Gliding and Paragliding Confederation) has 

the pleasure to invite national teams from all over the world, to take 

part of the 21st FAI WORLD HANG GLIDING CHAMPIONSHIP and 

fo r the 14th FAI WOMEN'S WORLD HANG GLIDING 

CHAMPIONSHIP that will take place in Brasilia - DF - Brasil, from 
August 6th to 19th, 2017. 

All preliminary informations can be found at the official event’s website: 

www.Brasilia2017.com 

The straight link for the registration page is:  
http://eventos.cbvl .esp.br/en/21-fa i -mundial -de-asa-delta-

brasilia-2017#registration 

Any doubts , p lease contact our organ izat ion team at :  

brasilia2017@cbvl.esp.br 

Hope to see you soon in our skies ! 

 

Chico Santos 
CBVL President


